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 Phonemic 

Awareness 

We have begun learning our 

letters and sounds.  We are 

currently using a phonetic 

based curriculum called Jolly 

Phonics.  With each letter 

the children learn a song.  

Every Thursday the 

children bring in an item 

which begins with the letter 

being studied for the week. 

Letters Learned: Ss, Aa 

and Tt 

      

 
Mathematics 

We started learning how a 

calendar works.  Every day 

in class we do the calendar.  

The children are learning 

that there are 7 days in a 

week and they are 

beginning to learn the 

months of the year.  We 

also practice our rote 

counting up to whatever 

day it is in the month.  The 

children are also learning 

to pattern.  Currently, we 

are working on an AB 

pattern.  The children 

patterned with red and 

green apples. 

Handwriting Practice 

The children will be learning 

to write their letters.  Each 

week we will focus on a 

letter.  We will use our 

Handwriting Without Tears 

curriculum.  This curriculum 

gives the children a hands-

on approach to writing.  We 

also reinforce each letter 

with a worksheet.  A 

practice sheet will be sent 

home as well.  The children 

will also be working 

learning proper pencil grip.   

Art 

The children explored apple 

printing.  They enjoyed a 

math game-roll the dice, 

count the number on the dice 

and add the correct number 

of seeds to your apples. 

The children will be creating 

a Fall Triangle tree. 

 

Jesus Time 

In Jesus Time we’ve been 

talking about “How to be 

a Bucket Filler.”  We have 

read books about how we 

can fill others invisible 

buckets.  They have 

learned showing acts of 

kindness help fill buckets 

and makes us feel good 

inside. 

Jesus Loves You! 

Our Bible Story coming 

up is Noah’s Ark. 

 

 

 
 


